
Pulpit Announcements 
Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

July 9, 2023 
 

 

• Our charitable tithe this weekend will go to Peter’s Pence, which is the annual 

collection in support of the Holy Father’s charitable and pastoral outreaches. 

 

• The flowers in the sanctuary this weekend are in honor of Ryan and Margaret 

Kubic’s 7th Wedding Anniversary. Happy Anniversary! 

 

• Thank you to everyone who joined our First Friday Nocturnal Adoration this 

past Friday evening and Saturday morning. May the Lord bless you for your 

generosity of time! 

 

• It’s the hope of the parish that everyone is regularly praying the Liturgy of the 

Hours! The monthly installments are a reminder and an encouragement to 

pray and stay close to the Lord! 

 

• As a reminder, the nine-day preparation for investiture in the Brown Scapular 

of Our Lady of Mount Carmel began on Saturday, July 8. If you miss a day or 

two, you can still begin a preparation program. The nine days are flexible. The 

important thing is that you prepare for your investiture in some meaningful 

way. 

 

• Our parish Scapular Mass will be next Sunday, July 16, at our 11:00 AM 

Mass. Anyone who wants to be invested, or devotionally re-invested, in the 

Brown Scapular is invited to come! 

 

• In honor of Saint Joachim and Anne, the grandparents of the Lord Jesus, the 

parish is happy to give a special blessing to all our grandparents during the 

weekend Masses on July 22-23. 

 

• On Sunday, July 23, at 12:30 PM, the parish will have its annual Summer Ice 

Cream Social. The social will be marked by games, activities, and a whole lot 

of ice cream! The event is free. All are welcome! 

 


